
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

LA weekly eRed Bag mailing 

Week commencing 8th May 2018  

This email is an official communication to schools from the North Yorkshire 

Children and Young People’s Service.  

In this issue: 

 CLEAPSS Bulletin – Summer 2018 
 Primary Improvement Partnership Newsletter Spring 2018 
 Back on Track with SEMH Newsletter 
 SEND Young People’s Focus Groups 
 Element 3 SEN Support Pilot    
 NYHR Key Updates May 2018 
 ESS Key Messages April 2018 
 National Walk to School Week 14th May to 18th May 
 Free Courses for Primary School Staff at the Great Yorkshire Showground Harrogate 
 Eco Summer Event 2018, 28th June , RHS Harlow Carr Gardens, Harrogate 

 
 

 

CLEAPSS Bulletin – Summer 2018 

Audience: All Schools  
Please CLICK HERE for the latest bulletin from CLEAPSS 

Cascade to:  

Teachers and technicians of 

Science, D&T and Art  

For further information contact: http://www.cleapss.org.uk/  

 

Primary Improvement Partnership Newsletter Spring 2018 

Audience: All Primary Schools  

Please CLICK HERE for the latest newsletter from the Primary 

Improvement Partnership.   

Cascade to:  

Head teachers  

For further information contact:  

 

Back on Track with SEMH Newsletter 

Audience: All Schools  

Please CLICK HERE for the latest newsletter from Back on Track with 

SEMH (Social Emotional and Mental Health).  

Cascade to:  

All staff working 

with SEMH pupils 

For further information contact: Sarah.Fawcett@northyorks.gov.uk  

 

Information, updates and guidance 

http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/CLEAPSS%20Bulletin%20Summer%202018.pdf
http://www.cleapss.org.uk/
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Childrens%20services/Partners%20in%20practice/PIPNewsletter%20Spring%2018.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/Back%20on%20Track%20with%20SEMH%20Newsletter.pdf
mailto:Sarah.Fawcett@northyorks.gov.uk
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SEND Young People’s Focus Groups     

Audience: All Schools  

As you will be aware the local authority has undertaken a review of education 

provision for children and young people with SEND, with a view to developing an 

overarching Strategic Plan for education provision for children and young people with 

SEND in North Yorkshire.  

As part of our ongoing work we have arranged three focus group events for children 
and young people with SEND. The purpose of the focus groups is for us to meet 
again with children and young people to update them on the work and to gather 
more feedback from them. 
We are keen to invite young people from across North Yorkshire to contribute to 
these groups and hope you can help us with this.  Please could you distribute to 
parent and carers to help promote this event.  

 
CLICK HERE for details of the events and how to attend. 

Cascade to:  

Headteachers, 

SENCOs and 

Chair of 

Governors  

  

For further information contact: vip@northyorks.gov.uk  

 

 

Element 3 SEN Support Pilot  

Audience: All Mainstream schools 

Please CLICK HERE to view the covering letter regarding a pilot scheme for funding 

for children who fall within a specific criteria.  

If you think you have pupils who could access this funding, please click here to be 

taken to our page of referral forms where you can find the application form under 

‘Element 3 SEN Support Pilot’.   

Cascade to:  

Headteachers, 

SENCOs  

  

For further information contact: sen@northyorks.gov.uk  

 

 

NYHR Key Updates May 2018 

Audience: All schools 

 

Please CLICK HERE to view the NYHR Newsletter for Schools 

Please CLICK HERE to view the NYHR specifically for Academies.  

Cascade to:  

All staff, in 

particular the 

HR team. 

For further information contact: NYHR@northyorks.gov.uk  

 

 

ESS Key Messages April 2018 

Audience: All schools 

 

Please CLICK HERE to view the ESS Newsletter for Schools 

Please CLICK HERE to view the ESS specifically for Academies.  

Cascade to:  

All staff, in 

particular the 

HR team. 

For further information contact: employmentsupportservice@northyorks.gov.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/letter%20re%20%20focus%20groups%20final_.pdf
mailto:vip@northyorks.gov.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/SEND/SEN%20Support%20Pilot%20covering%20letter%20final.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/referral-forms
mailto:sen@northyorks.gov.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Human%20resources/HR%20newsletters/May%202018%20Schools%20Newsletter.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Human%20resources/HR%20newsletters/May%202018%20Academy%20Newsletter.pdf
mailto:NYHR@northyorks.gov.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/Schools%20ESS%20Key%20messages%20April%202018%20FINAL.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/Academy%20ESS%20Key%20messages%20April%202018%20FINAL.pdf
mailto:employmentsupportservice@northyorks.gov.uk
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Events and publicity 

 

 

National Walk to School Week 14th May to 18th May 

Audience: All Primary schools 

Please CLICK HERE to read a letter to parents that we hope you will use to promote 
National Walk to School Week, which is held in May each year. We also have a 
NEWSLETTER and ASSEMBLY IDEAS for you to use.  

Cascade 
to: 
Teaching 
staff  

 

Contact: caron.twamley@northyorks.gov.uk  

 

 

Free Courses for Primary School Staff at the Great Yorkshire Showground, Harrogate 

Audience: All Primary schools 

CLICK HERE for information on Free Courses for Primary School Staff May - June 2018 
at the Great Yorkshire Showground Harrogate.  

Cascade 
to:  

All staff 

Contact: Katekirby@yas.co.uk  

 

 

Eco Summer Event 2018, 28th June , RHS Harlow Carr Gardens, Harrogate …. Book now!  

Audience: All Primary schools 

Please CLICK HERE  to view further information on the ECO summer event 2018. 
Interactive, educational workshops provided by: 

 Craven Development Education Centre - global activities 
 FACE (Farming & Countryside Education) - food and farming activities 
 RHS Harlow Carr Education team - pond dipping. 

Cascade 
to:  

All staff 

Contact: schoolsharlowcarr@rhs.org.uk.  

 

 

If you have any queries regarding this weekly mailing please contact marion.sadler@northyorks.gov.uk.  

Previous issues can be found at: http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/red-bag  

http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Teaching/Road%20Safety/walk%20to%20school%20month%20School%20%20letter%20May%202018.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Teaching/Road%20Safety/Assembly%20for%20School%20Walking%20Week%20May%202018.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Teaching/Road%20Safety/Assembly%20for%20School%20Walking%20Week%20May%202018.pdf
mailto:caron.twamley@northyorks.gov.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Teaching/Eco%20Schools/Courses%20for%20PSS%20-%20May%20June%202018%20-%20online.pdf
mailto:Katekirby@yas.co.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Teaching/Eco%20Schools/summer%20event%20advert.pdf
mailto:schoolsharlowcarr@rhs.org.uk
mailto:marion.sadler@northyorks.gov.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/red-bag

